
From: Chris Nelson   
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 10:04 AM 
Subject: [EXT] Text from Wayne Haines 
 
Congratulations Chris, you guys got it right. Those carbon pipeline projects are not 
public utilities. They are taxpayer funded boondoggles did not exist before climate 
change hysteria! Thanks  
 
Wayne Haines  
White Lake, SD 

 




